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initiative I have been working on, that emerged out of the research that the Rufford 
Small Grant supported, and of which you are also part of as a partner institution. 
 
I know it is fully in Spanish, but roughly is an ethnobotanical-culinary research project 
trying to educate about forest wild edibles, promotes sustainable gathering practices, 
informs about species and associated knowledge (seasonality, conservation status, 
etc.), and offers free recipes, with the ultimate goal of creating healthy relationships 
between the inhabitants and wild foods of the temperate forests of Chile, and, 
therefore, promote their conservation. 
 
 


